
     
 

 
  

 

   
  

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cambian Wisbech School trip report                                        date: 24/03/2022 

 Outcomes: 

• Exploring 

rivers 

• Discovering 

wildlife  

• Learning about 

the birds. 

• To see what 

animals live in 

rivers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Description of trip:  

On Thursday, class Smarties went out on a trip to Frampton Marsh to continue our 

exploration of rivers and wildlife. 

We started off our day with a chat by a member of staff at Frampton. He spoke about 

the different birds in the area including (Lapwings and Redshanks) and gave us some 

information about them. 

We stopped by the river; that was running through the marsh, to have a look at the 

fish and shrimp. During this, BS2 managed to drop his clipboard of work into the 

river. Luckily someone who worked there, was able to fish it out. We opened up the 

clipboard to discover 2 jumping shrimp! We put them back in the water and carried 

on our day. Later in the day when BS2 opened the clipboard again, he found a dead 

fish! so the kids held a fish funeral. It was lovely to see the children working as a team 

and working hard.  

The class also enjoyed their flower hunt and were enthusiastic while searching for the 

different plants that grow around the Marsh. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Quotes: 

                  

                                       
“Look at all the 

fish swimming 

together!” 

“The water is 7 

metres deep!” 



     
 

 

 

Everyone has a personal best    

 

 

 

 

 

 


